Michele King

Eddie Truong <eddiet@thesvo.com>

From:

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 1:06 PM

To: Eddie Truong

Subject: Agenda ltem 3.1 - OPPOSE

Attachments: 2019-10-21 SVO Letter - Santa Clara Valley Water PLA (OPPQSE).pdf

Dear Chair LeZotte and Valley Water Board of Directors —

On behalf of The Silicon Valley Organization (The SVO), | am submitting this letter in opposition to any consideration of a Project
Labor Agreement for the district’s capital projects. By way of background, The SVO is the region’s largest Chamber of Commerce

representing 1,200+ businesses and their 300,000+ employees.

If you would like any clarification on The SVO’s position on this issue, please contact me at (408) 291-5267.

Regards,
Eddie

Director of Government & Community Relations
The Silicon Valley Organization

Leaders in aorganizing business for 132 years
408-291-5267 | Thesvo.com

Connect with me on Linkedin
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